Heartbleed Bug - Parador Websites Unaffected
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By now you have no doubt heard of the&nbsp;&quot;Heartbleed Bug&quot;&nbsp;throughout the
media. &nbsp;This could be the most significant online security exploit in history.

This particular programming flaw has left any websites utilizing OpenSSL (this includes a very
extensive list including Yahoo, Facebook, Flickr etc.) open to allow hackers to see information like
your credentials or payment information while transmitting to a website, and in some cases, your
information stored on these websites.

We are pleased to report all Parador customer websites have been tested and remain unaffected by
this latest incident.

If you need a rock-solid website for your business, give us a call today. &nbsp;416 / 1-800-PAR-ADOR
(727-2367) x 2150.



